
Dear Class Three parents and carers,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you and your children have had a lovely Christmas holiday and are ready for a 
busy school year ahead. This letter will share some reminders about key information in Class 3.  
 
PE 
This half term Class Three and Class Four will be swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure all 
necessary swimming gear is sent to school with your child Monday morning. 
 
Home learning 
Home learning will be set each Monday and due in the following Monday. It will consist of: 

• Spelling 

• Maths activity 

• TTRS – there is no set time children must spend on this however, it is a valuable way of ensuring 
children are fluent in recalling their multiplication facts so highly encouraged to do when able. 

Children are also encouraged to read their AR books and a range of other literature daily.  
 
Important Dates 

• Exeter Mosque Visit Tuesday March 5th  

• Parents Evenings on Tuesday 5th and Thursday 7th March 
 
Book Club 
New this term, Class Three Book Club – once a week the children will be given the opportunity to share and 
recommend a book with the class. We have been working on our new book corner and as part of it we’ve 
asked children to bring in a photo of themselves reading so we can decorate our space.  Please email these 
photos to adminlandscove@thelink.academy and I will print these off for the display.  
 
Volunteering in school 
 
We are always keen for volunteers in school, whether helping on school trips, listening to young readers, 
or sharing your skills. If you are interested in volunteering, please have a chat with us to let us know what 
you would like to do. You’ll also need to speak to Mrs Grant, in the office, who will be on hand to help 
arrange a DBS check. 
 
Getting in touch with us… 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us if you need to. You can either catch us at the end of the day or 
send an email via Mrs Grant in the office – adminlandscove@thelink.academy. These will be forwarded to 
us, and we will respond as soon as possible. 
 

Thank you for all your continued support, 
 
Mr Ansermoz  
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